
 

 

 

 

Dear Praying Friends and Faithful Supporters,                                                                   October – November 2023 

        “Behold, a virgin shall be with child, and shall bring forth a son, and they shall call his name Emmanuel, which 
being interpreted is, God with us” (Matthew 1:23). Since arriving to the States on September 20th, our family has 
been traveling quite a bit in visiting supporting Churches as well as having the privilege to visit some new Churches 
while on furlough. God has blessed our furlough meetings, and we have had the opportunities to win some to the 
Lord! We are looking ahead and planning for our move to Puerto Plata. Lord willing, we plan to stay in the U.S. 
through May 2024. Please be in prayer for us as we adjust to new surroundings, weather changes, and please pray for 
traveling mercies. It has been a tough start as we have battled colds, allergies, and ear infections in the kids since our 
arrival. But God’s grace is always sufficient. Thank the Lord that God provided us a place to base out of close to our 
home Church in Virginia while on furlough as well as a vehicle to transport us from place to place. God is good!  

       We have enjoyed spending the Thanksgiving holiday with family, and we are looking forward to Christmas as 
well. We ask for your prayers as there are some major decisions that need to be made in our move to Puerto Plata. 
We have been looking for and praying over places to live as well as the location of where to begin our first Church 
plant. In the new year, we plan to take time to go visit areas we have been looking into and praying over. Please be 
in prayer for us in finding the right home in the area where God wants us to be in. We would like to wish everyone a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! If you would like to schedule with us to come by and give an update on 
what God is doing in the Dominican Republic during our time on furlough, you can reach out to us through phone 
(1-276-477-5134) or email (eprater91@gmail.com). Thank you for your prayers. You are continually in our prayers. 
We love you and praise God for you all!  

In Jesus’ Name,  
Ethan and Brittany Prater    
Enoch, Silas, Jude, John, Ezra, and Azariah 
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